
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO 

Board Budget Workshop  

August 26, 2019 

1:00 PM 

 

The Oshtemo Township Board Budget Workshop was held at the Township Hall. Supervisor Heiny-

Cogswell called the meeting to order at approximately 1:00 PM.   

 

PRESENT:  

Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell  

Clerk Dusty Farmer 

Treasurer Grant Taylor 

Trustee Cheri Bell 

Trustee Deb Everett  

Trustee Zak Ford  

Trustee Ken Hudok 

 

Also present were Fire Chief Mark Barnes and Deputy Fire Chief Greg McComb. 

 

Public Comment 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell opened public comment. No public comment.  

 

Board Budget Workshop 

The Board discussed Fire, Public Works, Capital Improvements, and position salaries. 

 
Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell adjourned the Budget Workshop Meeting at approximately 7:00 PM.  

 

 

 

Prepared by:  Dusty Farmer     Attested:    Libby Heiny-Cogswell 

Township Clerk                                  Township Supervisor 

 


